Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell







Headteacher: Mr D Heather

Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 wrw.stjamesprimary.co.uk

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to inform you about a special treat we have planned for our Year 6 students to celebrate the end of their writing moderation. On Tuesday 18th June, we will be having a fun-filled water battle in the afternoon, during school hours.

Here are the details:

- Date: Tuesday 18th June
- Event: Water Battle
- Time: Afternoon (during school hours)
- Location: School Field
- Attire: Children will need to bring a change of clothing, to get changed into before the battle.
- Additional Notes:
 - Children will only be allowed to participate if they have spare clothes. So please ensure a towel
 and clothes are sent in a labelled bag.
 - The event will be closely monitored by staff to ensure that all children are being sensible and safe.
 - o Children are welcome to bring their own water blasters if they wish (no water balloons allowed).

We believe this will be a fantastic way for the children to unwind and have some fun after their hard work. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

We look forward to a joyful and safe celebration with our Year 6 students!

If you do not wish for your child to participate in the above event, please contact the school office before Thursday 13^{th} June 2024.

Thank you for your support.

Best regards,

Miss Newton

6N Class Teacher

Miss Hill

CHUI

6H Class Teacher